
Question on Notice 
No. 436 

Asked on Thursday, 18 April 2024 

 

MR S BENNETT ASKED MINISTER FOR ENERGY AND CLEAN ECONOMY JOBS     
(HON M DE BRENNI) 
 
With reference to the CDM Smith report 2019 and re-released 770 page CDM Smith 
report 2024, and tabled costings from this report are quoted as a direct cost estimate of 
$108m for the Bundaberg East Flood Levee— 
 
Will the Minister advise how the entire $174.7m budget for the Bundaberg East Flood 
Levee has been allocated? 
 
ANSWER 
 
I refer the Member to the Minister for Housing, Local Government and Planning and 

Minister for Public Works as the matter now falls under their portfolio. 

 


